A weekly e-newsletter from Saint Petel"s PI'CP

Here are some of this week's goings on at Grand & Warren... March 9, 2017

Senior-Faculty Breakfast: Just 85 Days to Graduation

With just 85 days remaining before graduation, the Class of 2017 joined members of Prep's
faculty and staff on Wednesday morning for the annual Senior-Faculty Breakfast. In keeping

with tradition, it was a good time to share a meal, some memories and reflections, and a good
laugh.

Senior Faculty Breakfast: 85 Days to Graduation!

With just 85 days remaining before graduation, the Class of 2017 joined members of Prep's
faculty and staff on Wednesday morning for the annual Senior-Faculty Breakfast. In keeping

with tradition, it was a good time to share a meal, some memories and reflections, and a good
laugh.
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Highlights of the gathering included a faculty address by Mr. Tom Comey of the science
department (listen below), a skit featuring seniors (played by teachers) and teachers (played
by seniors) facing off in a game of Family Feud, and a student address by Michael Leber, "17,
which included a toast to the late Jeff Hoens, 17 with Arizona Iced Tea, his favorite beverage.




Milestone Reunions

Find yourway back to Grand & Warren for your Milestone Reunion!
Saturday, April 29, 2017
6:30 p.m.

This year, we will welcome the classes of '62, '72, '77, '82, '87, '92, '97, '02 and '07 to the
annual Milestone Reunion, your chance to come "home" to Prep and catch up with your
classmates every five years.

Join fellow alumni for Mass at 6:30 pm, dinner and memories, and relive your days at Grand &
Warren. You've always known the place...and now you know the time. Spouses and other
guests are welcome, too, so don't forget about your date when you register!

Classes of '57 & '67: Don't worry, you're not forgotten! The 50th and 60th Reunions will
remain as senarate. weekend-lnong events. takine nlace in the fall. More details will follow.

Online registration for the Milestone Reunion is
now open. Please contact the Alumni Relations
Office at (201) 547-6413 if you have any questions.

Click here to register online today!
Tickets $65 - includes buffet dinner, open bar and class photo!
A block of rooms has been reserved at the Double Tree by Hilton, in Jersey City, for April
29 - April 30 at a rate of $185. Click here to book your room!
Mass in the Hammer Heritage Room (former Prep chapel) at 6:30 pm, followed by cocktail

hour and dinner in the Memorial Gymnasium.

For any questions, please contact the Alumni Relations Office at 201-547-6413 or
alumni@spprep.org.




Prep on the Road: West Caldwell, and Call for 2017-18 Hosts!

Prep on the Road heads to West Caldwell in March, as Jane
and Jim Donofrio, '81, P'11,"14,'20 host us for Mass and
light refreshments on Saturday the 25th. Join us at 5 p.m.
and get to know the Prep community in your

community! Also: as we near the end of another season of
Prep on the Road, it's time to start planning for 2017-18. If
you would like to host a Prep on the Road gathering next
school year, please contact Fr. Azzarto
(AzzartoA@spprep.org or 201-547-6412)

The address for the March 25 gathering is 182 Park Avenue
in West Caldwell.
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Start Date:

Saturday, March 25, 2017 - 5:00pm




